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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE  
2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City  

Tel. Nos. 834-4823; Fax No. 831-9584  
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph  

 
  

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 1 
NOTICE OF THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2ND PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

 
Project   : Retrofitting of the Department of Foreign Affairs Headquarters 
Reference :  PB-IN-02-2024 
ABC  :  Php 2,383,752,198.00 
Date  :  23 October 2024 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Bids and Awards Committee wishes to inform the bidders, observers, and the general public that the 
schedule for the 2nd Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Retrofitting of the Department of Foreign 
Affairs (DFA) Headquarters which was originally scheduled today, 23 October 2024, 10:00 A.M. is hereby 
moved to Tuesday, 29 October 2024, 10:00 A.M. 
 
The postponement is with reference to the announcement made by the Office of the Executive Secretary 
declaring the suspension of work in Luzon on 23 October 2024 due to the inclement weather brought about 
by Tropical Storm “Kristine”. 
 
In view of this, the schedule for the other procurement activities is hereby amended as follows: 
 

Procurement Activity Original Schedule New Schedule 

Deadline of Submission and Receipt of Bids 06 November 2024, Wednesday, 
09:00 A.M. 

12 November 2024,  
Tuesday, 

09:00 A.M. 

Opening of Bids 06 November 2024, Wednesday, 
10:00 A.M. 

12 November 2024,  
Tuesday, 

10:00 A.M. 

Post Qualification Conference 11 November 2024,  
Monday, 

10:00 A.M. 

15  November 2024,  
Friday, 

10:00 A.M. 

 
For further information, kindly send an email to the BAC Secretariat at bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph. 
 

          

 
EDGAR B. BADAJOS 

                                                                                                Assistant Secretary and Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee
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